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Biography: 

Dr. Richard Brow is currently the Ceramic Engineering Department Chair. 
 
Abstract: 
 
This seminar will be a mandatory meeting for all undergraduate and graduate students as 
well as faculty.  The meeting will discuss changes in the curriculum as well as introduce the new 
department students.  Department announcements will also be made. 
 
 
 
A meeting of the UMR Chapter of the American Ceramic Society and the Missouri Chapter of 
Keramos will follow the Seminar in McNutt 211. 
 
Contact Information: 
 
Ceramic Engineering Department: (573) 341-4401 
Seminar Selection Committee: Natalie Vanderspiegel nnvander@umr.edu, Jim Zimmermann jwztyf@umr.edu 
 


